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DCR Recreational Advisory: Evans Field in Boston   

  
  
WHAT:          Effective immediately, and continuing through Sunday, October 1, 2023, the 

Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Evans Field in the 
City of Boston to accommodate turf renovation work on the soccer field and little 
league field, and infield renovation work on the little league field and softball 
field. Fencing will be erected around the work area. Additionally, the tennis 
courts and pickleball courts will remain open for use.   

   
WHERE:      Evans Field in the City of Boston  
   
WHEN:          Effective immediately – Sunday, October 1, 2023   
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